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PRECAUTIONARY TEMPERATURE AND VISUAL  
SCREENING FOR INBOUND TRAVELLERS  

 
 
 

 The Ministry of Health has put in place precautionary measures to enhance our 
surveillance capabilities against mpox at our borders. 
 
2 From 23 August 2024, temperature and visual screening has been put in 
place at Changi and Seletar airports for inbound travellers and crew arriving on flights 
from places which may be exposed to the risk of mpox outbreaks.  Health advisories 
have also been put in place at air checkpoints, so that travellers will take the necessary 
personal precautions to avoid being infected. 
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